
From: Stefani Abadian-Crone  
Sent: 03 March 2022 15:58 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Camden Council, 
 
The trees at 8 Doughty Street should remain! We are talking about the 
polluted air quality in London, so felling a couple of trees would worsen that 
situation.  
 
Specialists have been hired to assess the situation and who have come up with 
a solution. Instead of spending a couple of thousand pounds(!) on the felling, 
use this tax payers money to keep the trees and support them staying in 
Central London. 
 
Trees and nature in general, are very important as well for the well-being of 
people living, working and going to school in the neighbourhood! 
 
I feel very strongly about nature being part of the city environment, for the 
sanity and good of all concerned. 
 
Where there is a will, there is a way… make them stay! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Stefani Abadian-Crone 
 

Stefani Abadian-Crone 

Director of Operations 
October Gallery 
24 Old Gloucester Street 
London WC1N 3AL 
 

October Gallery is a registered charity 327032 
 

Expanding Horizons 

3rd February - 12th March 2022 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/0s0FCP7y3IqjyQxU1B2lD?domain=octobergallery.co.uk


October Gallery is open from 12.30 pm to 5.30 pm, Tuesday to 

Saturday. 
    

October Gallery is part of the Own Art and Own Art 10 schemes, 

which offer interest free loans (0% APR) of up to £25,000 to 

purchase art from the gallery. 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/pyNOCQnz9Hm2z7WSkPobu?domain=facebook.com/
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/P7-WCROA3c8M7NLTqa1vM?domain=twitter.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/AmheCVAG3F1WOMAtkXfgu?domain=instagram.com/

